February 8 ,2023
To: Mayor and City Council Members
RE: School for Stephen Estrada

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

The NMRWA is holding school from April 4 to April 6 in Albuquerque at the Isleta
Resort & Casino. | would like to request that Stephen Estrada attend this school
for needed credits for his certification.

Sincerely,

L Dapuy o

Robert Terrazas
Bayard Wastewater Supervisor




